
Schuster Memorial Music  

@ Gannon University 

 

The Schuster family and Gannon University are proud to offer 15 awards to incoming students who are involved 

in music performance. 12 awards are available to students who play a brass, woodwind or percussion 

instrument and plan to participate in the Gannon University Concert Band. 3 awards are available to students 

who wish to participate in the Gannon University Mixed Chorus based on vocal music performance. 

Scholarships are worth $1,000 annually for up to 4 years at Gannon.   

Scholarship Application  
1. Fill out this cover sheet and attach 

application parts I-III: 

Name: _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Major: _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

E-mail: _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone: _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

2. Submit on or before April 2 by mail or e-mail to: 

Gannon University: Office of Admissions 

109 University Square Erie, PA 

16541 

kujan001@gannon.edu 

 

 

 

 

mailto:kujan001@gannon.edu


 PART I: MUSIC QUESTIONNAIRE  

 

Please Answer these questions to the best of your ability 

• What instrument(s) or vocal part(s) do you perform? Which would you like to continue at Gannon? 

 

 

o ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

o _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

• How many years and in what settings have you been singing/ playing/ taking lessons? 

 

 

o _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

o _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

• What chair/ part were you in your school band, chorus, or other musical organizations? 

 

 

o _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

o _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

• Have you earned any special honors or attended festivals for music performance? 

o _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

o _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 



 PART II: ARTS ESSAY  

 

In one or two pages, reflect on how your exposure to the arts has enhanced your life and how you foresee 

artistic expression playing a role in your future. (Students applying for the Patron of the Arts Scholarship may 

submit the same essay.)   

 

 PART III: SCHEDULE YOUR ON-CAMPUS AUDITION  

 
 

We do require students to complete an on-campus audition.  To schedule an audtion please email Nathan Kujan 

at kujan001@gannon.edu to help set up an audition.  All students will be asked to audition with specific pieces.  

When schuldleing please indicate what instrument you play, so that we can give you the specfic piece for your 

instrument.  All auditions will be completed with our Band Director Robert Reid.   
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